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Walk to School Week  

17th – 21st May 2021 

Dear Parents, 

The JRSO’s would like all the children to participate in ‘Walk to School Week 17th – 21st 

May 2021’.  

We would like to challenge everyone in our school to walk every day during Walk to 

School Week so we can have a car free zone in Strickmere. There are lots of benefits to 

walking to school, it keeps us healthy and it helps to protect the environment.  

In the classroom, teachers will display a wall chart which will show the class’ 

participation in Walk to School Week. The children will receive a sticker each day they 

walk to school. This is a joint effort and no names will be recorded on the wall chart. The 

children will also receive an activity book with different activities to complete each day. 

These will be given out on Friday 14th May 2021. 

We would also like to hold a ‘Footwear Day’ on Wednesday 19th May 2021 during ‘Walk to 

School Week’. We are asking for a £1 donation per child in return for your child to wear 

their favourite footwear. Please remember the footwear your child wears needs to be 

appropriate and no flip flops or crocs to be worn. Money raised will go to Living Streets. 

We hope you will support and encourage your child/ren to take part in these events.  

Thank you 

Amber, Gabi, Isabelle and Lottie.  

JRSO 


